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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Course Development: Working at Heights

2018-0008 - RP

 

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) 

requires the services of a qualified vendor to develop a 

competency based training course in "Working at Heights".  This 

course will be reviewed and approved by the Chief Safety 

Officer and will form the basis of the training to be delivered to 

workers across the Northwest Territories and Nunavut. 

The WSCC will accept proposals until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MT), MARCH 5, 2018

Taya Madsen

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer

Email: Taya.Madsen@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3847

 


